
 

Please Note:  Coverage at the County Pharmacy remains as it is today. 

        Effective Date: October 1, 2023 
 

 
 
Dear Valued Member: 
 
AffirmedRx welcomes you to Oklahoma County’s new pharmacy benefit management 
program!  
 
On October 1, 2023, AffirmedRx will replace your current pharmacy benefit manager (PBM) 
for employees and dependents enrolled in the Oklahoma County benefit plan.  
 
AffirmedRx has worked closely with your employer to design a best-in-class pharmacy benefit 
program for you and your dependents. AffirmedRx is committed to providing you with access 
to resources and services that were thoughtfully designed to help you access clinically 
appropriate and low-cost medications. 
 

                What are my next steps? 
 
Please see the enclosed new health plan ID card.  
 
This ID card is updated with the new AffirmedRx pharmacy benefit information that your 
pharmacy will need to process your prescriptions.   
 
Starting October 1, 2023, the next time you have a prescription for a new medication or 
require a refill for an existing medication, present this new ID card at the pharmacy so that 
your prescription can be filled.   
 
Explore your new pharmacy benefits at https://affirmedrx.com/employee-member/. You’ll 
find information about covered medications, mail order and specialty pharmacy options and 
be able to sign up for your pharmacy benefits portal. Your existing mail order prescriptions 
will be handled by Amazon Mail Order. Please sign up for an Amazon Mail Order account at 
www.amazon.com/homedelivery-meds. 
 
If you have questions about your pharmacy benefit, please contact AffirmedRx Member 
Services by phone at 1-888-460-1579 or e-mail at help@AffirmedRx.com - 24 hours a day, 7 
days a week.   

 
We are excited to be part of your health care team!  
 
Sincerely, 

The AffirmedRx Team 

Welcome to AffirmedRx! 


